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Harris County Clerk Launches Monthly Newsletter 

 
(Houston, TX) –The Harris County Clerk’s Office (HCCO) has launched its first ever monthly 
newsletter County Clerk News designed to provide HCCO news, updates, and information about 
the services available to county residents. The newsletter will be distributed to subscribers and 
also available on the County Clerk’s website www.cclerk.hctx.net. 

“I am so happy to announce the launch of this new communications product that will help us stay 
connected with the community,” said Harris County Clerk Teneshia Hudspeth. “In today’s fast-
paced society, it is important that we continue to find methods of conveying important information 
to our residents.”      

The inaugural issue introduces Clerk Hudspeth to residents, provides information about HCCO 
services, and offers other pertinent news.  

“This newsletter is intended to keep our residents updated on day-to-day operations, activities and 
developments,” added Hudspeth. “We look forward to continuing to expand the content of this 
newsletter as we regain community involvement. We invite all residents to access the newsletter.” 

To subscribe to our newsletter County Clerk News sign up at www.cclerk.hctx.net/News.aspx#Join 
or click here for the current issue. 

To stay updated about our services, please follow us at @HarrisCoTXClerk on Facebook, Twitter, 

and Instagram. 
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